
 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

Project: MassDOT #608587 – Bridge St (Route 109) & Ames St 
 

WHERE: Riverdale Elementary School Auditorium 

  143 Needham Street 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday, June 4, 2019 

  7 PM – 8 PM 

 

Scope of Work: The proposed project, 1.25 miles in length, consists of resurfacing the 

State Highway’s portions of Bridge Street (Dedham Town Line to Ames Street) and Ames Street 

(Bridge Street to Ames Street Bridge) in Dedham. Work includes minor widening, sidewalk 

reconstruction, re-striping the roadway, and reconstruction of the signal at Bridge/Ames St 

intersection. The project will involve creating ADA-compliant ramps and include designating the 

5-6 foot wide shoulders as bike lanes. 

 

MassDOT and their consultants will be in attendance for this meeting to provide an update on 

their project. Anyone interested in hearing the latest information pertaining to this project is 

encouraged to attend. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions pertaining to the 

project. This project is currently at the 75% design mark with a proposed bid advertisement 

date for September 2019 and a construction start in 2020.  

 


